
 

 
 

Re: Year 7 Tutor evening 
 
Dear parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you into school to meet your child’s form tutor and myself on Thursday 9th September. 
We would usually have a short introduction to Winterhill in the summer term prior to your child joining us; 
restrictions at the time meant this could not go ahead.  Therefore, I am delighted that we are now in a position to 
be able to offer you this opportunity. 
 
The evening will consist of a short welcome and introduction to the school from senior staff and then the chance 
to meet your child’s form tutor who will give an overview of the year ahead. 
 
The event should last around 40 minutes. 
 
Timings 
 

Tutor groups Time Venue 
 
A, B, C, D, E 
 

 
5pm 

 
Main Hall 

 
F, G, I, J, K 
 

 
6pm 

 
Main Hall 

Please do not arrive before your allocated time. 
 
The school is a COVID secure environment and we would ask that anyone attending follows our requirements; 
these include sanitising hands on entry, observing social distancing between families, wearing a face covering 
(optional) and complying with NHS track and Trace protocols. 
 
NB Anyone feeling unwell or displaying symptoms should not attend. 
 
I look forward to meeting you in person, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Rhodes 
Headteacher  
 
 


